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DEC 2 i W

Curators of the University of Missouri License No. 24-00513-32
ATTN: Mark Burkholder, Ph.0, License No. SNM-247

Associate Vice President for
Academic Affairs

309 University Hall
Columbia, MO 65211

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your three letters responding to our letter and Notice of
Violation dated October 5, 1990. Your two October 29, 1990 letters responded
to the identified violations and concerns raised by the NRC and the
November 29, 1990 letter detailed your analysis of allegations forwarded by
the NRC.

Your responses outlined corrective action with respect to the violations and
concerns noted. The allegation analysis indicated that the three allegations
were not substantiated. We found your investigation to be sufficient to
support your conclusions and have no additional questions regarding these
matters. We request that you retain the supporting documentation for your
investigation of the allegations for a minimum of one year from the date of
this lett.er.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790 of the Commission's Regulations, a copy of
this letter will be placed in the NRL Public Document Room.

Your cooperation is appreciated.

Sincerely,

John A. Grobe, Chief
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch

cc w/ letters dated: 10/29/90,
10/29/90, 11/29/90 w/o
enclosures (10 CFR 2.790
INFORMATION): ))-h)) [--
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